11.02.25

Dear Parents,

As we approach the half-term break, I wanted to take a moment to remind you of the importance of revision for our Year 11 students. This period is crucial as they prepare for their upcoming exams, and your support can make a significant difference in their academic success. Encouraging your child to set aside regular time for revision during the half-term will help reinforce what they have learned and build their confidence. Here are a few tips to assist them in their revision: 

1. Create a Study Schedule: Help your child plan out their revision time, ensuring they allocate time for each subject and take regular breaks to stay focused. 

2. Provide a Suitable Environment: Make sure they have a quiet, comfortable space to study, free from distractions. 

3. Use Revision Resources: Encourage them to utilize textbooks, online resources, and past exam papers to enhance their understanding. Please use the links on the school website to direct you to relevant work.  Students all have access to “Century” and “SENECA” using their e mail address and school login.  I can also recommend an app called “Gizmo” which has lots of resources to support revision.

4. Stay Positive and Supportive: A positive attitude towards revision can motivate your child. Offer encouragement and be available to discuss any challenges they may face. 

5. Balance is Key: While revision is important, it’s also essential for them to take time to relax and recharge. 

During the mock exams after half term we will be modelling the procedures that will apply in the real exams so it is essential that students arrive in plenty of time having worked hard and prepared well.  In the event of a serious problem during the real exams, the results of these mocks may be taken into consideration when awarding a grade to the student.

Thank you for your continued support in helping our students achieve their best. If you have any questions or need further resources, please don’t hesitate to contact teachers or other staff in school if you require further information, help or advice.

Best wishes
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